From: Pat McGee [N

Sent: Monday, August 22, 2022 8:44 AM
To: Nelson, Chris; Fiegen, Kristie; Hanson, Gary (PUC)
Subject: [EXT] SUMMIT CARBON CAPTURE ROUTE

Good day.

Summit Carbon Capture indicated their plans to install their pipeline on our
property in Lincoln Co (Parcels 099.49.07.4000 & 099.49.08.3000). | attended the
information meeting in Sioux Falls and have submitted a formal complaint
through the PUC.

After a very aggressive attempt to get permission to survey and obtain a signature
on an offer presented- both of which | denied- | have heard nothing. | know that
Summit has gained an indefinite extension from the PUC to determine the route -
but as a land owner, we are left with no information. | am extremely concerned
that Summit will attempt to use eminent domain to take our family farm land. It is
unconscionable to me that a private, for profit company could hold eminent
domain over our heads. It is also extremely troubling that our only advice has
been to hire a lawyer- to protect land that has been in our family for over 100
years.

| have NO interest in contacting Summit Carbon Solutions, but would like to know
how land owners can locate information on the proposed routes and the status of

their requests. Your prompt response would be most appreciated.

Pat McGee
McGee Farms LLC

Sioux Falls, SD 57106





